Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 5:12 PM

To: ‘Andrew Dorn'

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow

Subject: RO394: Arrow Rentals Site - 187 North L Street
Andrew,

We have no objections to the proposed schedule below for DPE system operations.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Andrew Dorn [mailto:AndrewD@gtienv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 4:28 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow

Subject: Arrow Rentals Site - 187 North L Street

Good afternoon Mr. Wickham,

| am sending you this email in regards to the ACEH directive dated May 3, 2012 for the Arrow Rental Site located at 187
N. L Street in Livermore, CA. As directed, GTI will shut down the DPE system on May 16, 2012 and will perform the 2
Quarter/ 1** Semi-Annual groundwater monitoring event on May 29 and 30, 2012. It was directed to re-start the DPE
system by May 31, 2012, however the City of Livermore sewer discharge permit requires that there be no discharge to
the sewer system on every 1 Wednesday of the month. For the month of June, this is Wednesday June 6, 2012.

We would like to request that the DPE system be restarted on June 7, 2012 following the GWM event and the no
discharge date of June 6, 2012. GTI will also need to shut the system down each 1* Wednesday of every month (June 6,
July 4, August 1, etc.) to comply with the sewer discharge permit. GTlI would like to schedule the monthly system
sampling event to be performed on the first Tuesday of each month to coincide with the system shut down.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call me in the office at (209)522-4119.

Thank you,

Andrew Dorn

@Geological Technics Inc.
1172 Kansas Ave

Modesto, CA 95351

(209)522-4119

andrewd@gtienv.com

gti@gtienv.com







